
A Boys Ministry 
Ps 144:10;12 It is he that giveth salvation;  

That our sons may be as plants grown up in their youth! 

 

            

            

                        

March and April 
5/13/24 

 

March started with a blast.  The Lord has opened doors I had never thought 

possible. The work at the camp has increased.  I now spend 3-4 days at White Pines as 

well as Sunday services.  It is a very busy but fulfilling time.  These young men are 

learning more and more about the Word of God.  Our church service very much mimics a 

service at my church.  We sing out of some hymnals(which is very encouraging because 

they sing from the heart), I preach, and we pray and often times they have questions 

about different things they have learned.  I added a Bible Drill after the questions so they 

can learn their books of the Bible.  It is usually a big hit.  They love competition.  It is 

such a privilege to preach to those who come to the church service on campus.  I never 

know who will come so the number in attendance varies but we usually run about 10-14 

kids.   

 

 
 

We are trying to build some picnic tables for the kids to eat outside some during 

the spring and summer months.  We need about $1200 to buy materials for 6 picnic 

tables.  We plan to build them on site so the young men can get some experience.  Any 

help you could give with this would be greatly appreciated.  I have a set of plans that 

calls for mostly treated 2x6s so that these tables will last for years to come.   

 

Thank you very much for all prayers and support.  It is truly a joy to be able to 

serve our Lord and Savior in such a capacity.   

 

 

 

God is so Good, 

Jeff Dobbins 

Fruitful Hill Ministries 

Calvary Hill Baptist Church 

Bill Pickel, Pastor 

7210 S Pine St Pacolet SC 29372 

864-764-0474 

 


